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19 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Now that the GSCE exams have are drawing to an end, with 
effect from Friday, 21 June our sports changing room facilities 
will re-open.  There will be no need for children to come to 
school wearing their PE kit on PE lesson days, as they will be 
able to change at the start of their PE lessons.  Each day 
children should arrive at school in their full school 
uniform.  Please be reminded leggings, hoodies and trainers do 
not form part of our school uniform.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
School Office 
Goldington Academy 
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